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APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Cribb to accept the May 24, 2012 Minutes of the last meeting as 
printed. Ms. Hartman seconded the motion. The motion carried. 

DISCIPLINARY ISSUES: 

IRC Report: 

The Investigative Review Committee Report (IRC) was provided. Discussion followed. Proposed motions 
were made, seconded, and passed; however after additional discussions were held with more information 
offered, motions were finalized as follows: 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Platt to accept seven (7) Dismissals for cases 2011-34, 36, 41, 45, 46, 
47 and 2012-14, as well as to leave case 2011- 44 Pending as Dr. Platt was recused in 2011-44. The 
motion was seconded by Dr. Cribb. The motion passed. 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Platt to issue a Cease & Desist for case 2012-20. Dr. Cribb seconded 
the motion. The motion passed. 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Cribb to issue a Cease & Desist for case 2011-42. Ms. Hartman 
seconded the motion. The motion passed. 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Cribb to accept the !RC Report to authorize three (3) Formal 
Complaints for cases 2011-32, 2011-43, and 2012-16. The motion was seconded by Ms. Hartman. The 
motion passed. 

Motion: A motion was made by Dr. Cribb to issue two (2) Dismissals with Letters of Concern for cases 
2011-37 and 2011-49. The motion was seconded by Ms. Hartman. The motion passed. 

OIE and OGC Management Reports: 

The OIE and OGC Management Reports were given for OIE and OGC. The reports were accepted as 
information by the Board. 

DISCIPLINARY ISSUES: 

Ms. Baldwin presented the Board with an Agreement to Relinquish License to practice Veterinary 
Medicine from Thomas Lane Bodie, D.V.M. The Board accepted the information on relinquishment on the 
public record and for posting on the Board's website. 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS: 

Administrative Report: 

The Administrative Report was given with a staffing chart and included the statistical report on number of 
licensees and licensing actions. Reports were also given on passage status of bills for the clean-up of the 
Board's Regulations language, the listing of fees in Regulation, and passage of District 7 legislation to add 
an additional veterinarian to the Board. It was reported that the Board will be represented at AA VSB by 
Dr. Sonny King, LLR will host an Insurance Reserve Fund class for training, and 2013-2915 renewal is 
upcoming. The response from DHEC on their facility inspections was reported. The Disciplinary Monitor 
Log report was given as information. 
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